
 
 

 

 

Hello Lowell Families and community,  

Lundy Self-manager assembly will be held Friday, February 17, at 10:45am. Our students have 
been working to earn the distinguished honor of being a Self-manager!  
 
Lowell athletes are aiming for state this week as the district tournaments begin. Our wrestling 
team gets the honor of hosting their tournament starting at 10 a.m. on Saturday, February 11. 
The first round for basketball boys and girls begins on Tuesday, February 14. Stay tuned for 
more details after the leagues wrap up their seasons.  
 
The Lowell School District is partnering with the Lane County Diaper Bank to provide diapers 
for those in need. If you, or someone you know is in need of diapers or diapering supplies, 
please fill out a brief questionnaire at  https://forms.gle/9SfXKiST1DqM2GNN6. 
 
Starting February 16, and every third Thursday of the month, Lane ESD in partnership with 
Seattle Children’s Autism Center, will be hosting live streamed event, “Conversations about 
Autism.” Each month will focus on a different topic. The events are free, but they ask that 
people register at lesd.k12.or.us under the training tab so they know how much space to 
reserve. 

Mark your calendars, Lowell families! FRC Parent Education and Empowerment Class#2 is 
scheduled for Thursday, February 23, 2023, from 5:30-8:00 PM. This class will be a follow-up to 
our initial Explosive Child and Love & Logic course. All are welcome, but priority registration is 
reserved for families who attended session #1. Registration closes February 13, 2023, so be 
sure to sign up! Contact Linda Brecht-Kwirant, or Cassie Day with questions: 541-937-2124. 

Please take a moment to wish Supt. Johnie Matthews the best of luck in his future endeavors. 
We are grateful for the 16 years of service to this district and for the impact he has had on 
the lives of so many students.  Jessica Edgerton will be stepping into the role of Interim 
Superintendent during our transition in leadership. We wish both of them well!  

 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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